
  

12 May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Next Wednesday 18th May 2022, Year 5 have been invited to The Kings School to participate 

in a music and drama workshop which links to our current curriculum around the theme 

'Alice in Wonderland'.  
  

The Children will need to attend school in full school uniform on the day. Please ensure 

children also have a drink with them as well as any inhalers/medication if not already in 

school.  

 

We will leave Woodthorne at 9:30am and return to school at 10:45am, please ensure 

children arrive at school promptly, we will be back in plenty of time for children to have 

lunch as usual.  

 

As we already hold local visits permission for all students, no further consent is required for 

this trip. Should you however, have any concerns regarding your child’s attendance, please do 

not hesitate to get in touch with a member of the Year 5 team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

The Year 5 Team 
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